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To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I am writing to oppose Lakeside St Cafe’s application to permit amplified 

music. I very much enjoy having this coffee shop in our neighborhood and 

think their current permit to amplify acoustical music is fine, but amplifying 

bands at night is too much. The cafe is very close to residential homes and 

the building is not sound insulated. Our neighborhood is already bombarded 

with amplified events from the Alliant Center and Olin Park. It is 

inappropriate for this small neighborhood cafe to be blaring music in the 

evenings. Please do not grant them this license. 

 

Sincerely, 

Christine Schwartz 

117 Van Deusen St. 

Madison, WI 53706 

 


